CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 14, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 04945-16

Ashley Quick

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 10:58 AM
To: 'BERNARD MCINERNEY"

Subject: RE: docket number 160021-E1

Good morning Mr. Mclnerney,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: BERNARD MCINERNEY [mailto:bigarm@mac.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 10:48 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: docket number 160021-E1

This is @ 23% proposed increase which is extreme by itself. It is for profit to not only those in this state but outside. It is
monopolistic since customers have not other choice. The hardship caused by this is cruel to seniors especially.

Bernard Mclnerney
10700 Cetrella Drive
Fort Myers, FL 33913
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